Notice of Branch Closure on 16" and 17t September 2024

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be advised that all HSBC and HSBC Amanah branches will be
closed on 16th and 17th September 2024 in conjunction with Malaysia
Day and the Prophet Muhammad’s Birthday.

The following services will remain available:
Self-Service Terminals

a. Automated Teller Machines (ATM)

b. Cash Recycling Machine (CRM)

c. Cheque Deposit Machine (CQM)
We strongly encourage you to use our HSBC Online Banking or Mobile
Banking application for services that are available on these channels.
Alternatively, you may contact our call centre at 1300-88-1388.

All services will be available as normal on 18" September 2024.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you,
HSBC Bank Malaysia
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